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Message from the Admin Team… 
This month is halfway through our school year! We’re so grateful for the lovely sunny weather we had in January. Let’s hope 
it keeps going into February! Please remind your child to dress warmly and for inclement weather because winter storm 
season still might be coming. 
 
This month is packed with exciting sports events. Grade 7 and 8 basketball seasons are coming to an end with the Grade 8 
playoffs in early February. Our Grade 8 teams will be hosting the Grade 8 Provincial Tournament from February 27th to March 
1st. A big shoutout to our PAC for running the concession stand for the tournament. If you’d like to volunteer to help out, 
please email Mr. Kemp. Grade 6 basketball will start in February, and elementary volleyball is in full swing. 
 
Last month, our RCMP Liasson officers visited all the middle school students to talk about online behavior, bullying, 
harassment, and consent. This month, our Grade 8 classes are participating in an ERASE BC online session on “Establishing 
Respectful Relationships and Consent in our Communities.” We know that concerns about racism, harassment, and 
inappropriate online and offline behavior are on people's minds, both in our school district and beyond. Check out this 
month’s Counsellor's Corner for more information and links to resources on these topics. Social skills and learning how to 
have kind interactions are part of our regular classroom social emotional learning lessons. We truly believe that raising a child 
is a team effort, and we’re so grateful for the amazing support from our parents as we work together to help our students 
grow into their best selves. 
 
 

Important Dates to Remember… 
February 12th Popcorn Day 
February 14th Non Instructional Day – No School for 

Students 
February 17th Family Day Stat – School Closed 
February 20th  PAC Meeting @ 7 pm 
February 26th Pink Shirt Day 
February 26th  Popcorn Day 
February 26th  Parent Night – Establishing Safe, 

Caring & Respectful Digital 
Communities (Doors Open @ 6 pm) 

February 28th  Early Dismissal @ 11:31 am 
March 5th  Spring Band Concert 
March 12th Learning Update #2 Goes Home 
March 13th Term 3 Begins 
March 17th to Spring Break – School Closed 
March 28th  
March 31st  School Reopens Today – Day 1  



2 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Counsellors’ Corner 
There are many resources to support parents and 
caregivers when your child experiences cyberbullying, 
harassment, or other conflicts.  
Safer Schools Together has a parent resource page with 
lots of information including: 

• Rasing Digitally Responsible Youth 
• Social Media Awareness and Checklist 
• Sexting Safety Agreement 
• Internet Lingo and Slang Terms 
• How to Protect Your Privacy on Facebook 
• Common Sense Media Digital Contract 

 
To access these resources, go to: 
https://saferschoolstogether.com/resources/parent-
caregiver-resources/ 
 
ERASE (Expect Respect & A Safe Education) helps 
students, adults, and school staff build safe, caring, and 
inclusive school communities. Some of their resources 
include: 

• How to report a problem 
• Bullying 
• Consent 
• Gender-based Violence 
• Online Safety 
• Anti-Racism 
• Gender Diversity 
• Sexual Orientation 

 
To access these resources, go to: 
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/erase 
 
We hope you can join us for our upcoming 
parent/caregiver night on Wednesday Feb. 26!  
 
Doors open at 6:00pm for popcorn and snacks and time 
to visit with our community partners from FamilySmart 
and Pacific Community Resource Society. This 1 hour 
session is brought to you by ERASE and is recommended 
for Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents AND youth aged 10 
and up as a way to facilitate the conversation of safe and 
caring use of technology at home and in the community. 
If you can't make it on Feb. 26 but want to watch from 
home, you can register here for this date or a future date: 
https://pages.saferschoolstogether.com/erase-family-
session  
 
Hope to see you Feb. 26! There will be childcare available 
for children ages 3+. 
Please contact one us for more information on this 
session: cathy_preibisch@sd33.bc.ca or 
marie_amos@sd33.bc.ca  
 

Electric Car / Truck Charging Spots 
We would like to remind everyone that the designated 
Electric Charger spots are reserved exclusively for electric 
vehicles that are actively charging. These spots are 
essential for supporting our school community members 
who rely on electric vehicles and need access to charging 
facilities. 
 
Please ensure that these spots are not used for parking 
non-electric vehicles or for any other purpose. Your 
cooperation is greatly appreciated in helping us maintain a 
fair and efficient use of these resources. 

Reporting Your Child’s Absence 
It’s important to report your child’s absence to ensure their 
safety. You can do this anytime, 24/7, using the District Safe 
Arrival program. Here are three easy options: 
 

1. SchoolMessenger App: Download the app from the 
Apple App Store or Google Play Store. Sign up to 
create your account, then select Attendance and 
Report an Absence. 

2. SafeArrival Website:  Visit SafeArrival. Sign up to 
create your account, then select Attendance and 
Report an Absence. 

3. Phone:  Call the toll-free 1-833-698-6567 to report 
an absence using the automated phone system. 
 

By reporting your child’s absence, you help us ensure their 
safety and keep our records accurate. Thank you for your 
cooperation! 

After-School Pick-Up Procedures 
As the school phone is reserved for emergencies, we kindly 
ask that all playdates and pick-up arrangements be made in 
advance. 
 
To ensure a smooth and safe pick-up process for all 
students, we kindly ask that you pre-establish a designated 
meeting spot with your child for after-school pick-up.  This 
will help reduce congestion and ensure that all children are 
safely accounted for.  
 

Instructional Time with Students 
To ensure that our students’ learning time is maximized, we 
prioritize minimizing classroom disruptions. If you need to 
deliver a message or drop something off for your child 
during instructional time, please leave it with the office 
staff and your child will be called down at the next break.  
For lunch drop-offs, kindly ensure that your child’s first and 
last name are clearly labelled. 

https://saferschoolstogether.com/resources/parent-caregiver-resources/
https://saferschoolstogether.com/resources/parent-caregiver-resources/
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/erase
https://pages.saferschoolstogether.com/erase-family-session
https://pages.saferschoolstogether.com/erase-family-session
mailto:cathy_preibisch@sd33.bc.ca
mailto:marie_amos@sd33.bc.ca


3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Advisory Committee  
The next PAC Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 20th at 7:00 pm.  Did you know that you are a member of the PAC? 
Every single person that has a child attending Stitó:s Lá:lém Totí:lt Elementary / Middle is a member of the PAC and has a 
vote in what our PAC does.  

Parking Guidelines 
• Parent Parking: The first parking lot is designated for parent parking. 
• Drop-Off Lane: The parent drop-off lane is designated for quick “stop and go” parking only. It is not intended for 

stopping, waiting for the bell, and then going. If you need to have a longer conversation or enter the school, please 
park in the marked stalls to ensure the “stop and go” lane remains clear and efficient. 

• Thru-Lane:  No stopping allowed. The Thru-Lane is designated to keep traffic flowing smoothly without any stops. 
• Bus Loop:  No parking in the bus loop during school hours. 
• Off-Site Parking: Parking outside of the school grounds is prohibited and monitored by UFV Impark, and you will be 

ticketed. 
• Free Public Parking: Free public parking is available within walking distance at the Vedder River Dog Park. 
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Kindergarten Registration is Open! 
Kindergarten registration for the 2025 – 2026 school year 
is underway.  If your child will be five (5) years old by 
December 31, 2025, please register online.  You will need 
to upload your child’s birth certificate and proof of 
residence when registering.  We are strongly encouraging 
families who are planning to register at Stitó:s to do so as 
soon as possible as our Kindergarten classes fill up quickly 
and we want to ensure your child has a spot! 
 
To register at Stitó:s or any other school in School District 
No. 33 (Chilliwack), please click here. Chilliwack School 
District uses a centralized electronic registration system. 
SD33 schools do not accept paper-form registrations. For 
more information and FAQ, please visit SD33 – 
Registration. 
 

 

https://sd33.bc.ca/registration
https://sd33.bc.ca/registration
https://sd33.bc.ca/registration
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Follow the link below for more information: https://chilliwackfc.com/registration/programs/ 
For questions and further assistance, including financial assistance inquiries, please email: info@chilliwackfc.com  

https://chilliwackfc.com/registration/programs/
mailto:info@chilliwackfc.com
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